
















Milano, 4 december  1994 
 
 
 

Dear Mona Hatoum, 
 
thank for your  fax of nov.14.  
After discussing on telephone with you the idea of an exhibition in Milan, I can confirm that, together 
with Angela Vettese, we spoke with Marina Engel in Rome: she also thinks that would be nice a 
collaboration between  Milan (Viafarini) and Rome (The British School) for the same exhibition or 
two parts of the same project or what else.   
Obviously depends on you and on your idea about conceiving  two shows connected or the same 
show traveling or what else. 
 
I will be happy to assist you in producing something localy in term of contacts and  sponsorship and 
materials, once that we know what we are going to do.  
That's why I would invite you to come and visit the space when you go to Rome, so that we can meet 
and figure out the possibility of the project, even speaking with Marina Engel. 
February would be fine in order to discuss all the possibilities. 
 
I hope that you will accept our invitation to study the project togeter and look forward to hear from 
you. 
 

Best regards. 
 
Patrizia Brusarosco 
Angela Vettese    
 
 
















































































